Gordon Head Middle School
Thursday
June 12, 2025

Magic the Gathering and Pokemon Club is happening after the eating portion of lunch in the home
ec. room.

Our final GSA club meeting of the year is happening today at lunch, please come right after the bell.
Today’s hot lunch is teriyaki rice bowils.

There will be a popcorn fundraiser for the Dance Team tonight before the Year End Concert. Please
remember it is cash only! Popcorn is 2$ for a small bag, 5% for a large bag, and bubly will be for sale
for $1.50.

Tomorrow’s the big day! Popcornpalooza hits the Hollow Log right after the eating period. Bring your
appetite and a few bucks for that delicious movie-style popcorn; again $2 a bag or go big for $5. See
you there!

The Hillcrest PAC is looking for any Hillcrest alumni to help at their Spring Fair this Friday to
supervise inflatables. Your payment will be free entry, a hot dog and drink. If you are able to help,
please let Mrs. Adamson know.



